
Kelly Stone 

118 N LBJ Drive 

San Marcos, TX 78666 

March 26, 2015 

Debbie Dietz and San Marcos City Council 

Departmental Coordinator 

Parks and Recreation  

401 east Hopkins 

San Marcos, TX 78666 

Dear Debbie Dietz and San Marcos City Council: 

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve the City of San Marcos by volunteering on the Parks and 

Recreation Board. I am truly honored to be selected. However, i t is with regret that I tender my resignation 

from the Parks and Recreation  board, effective immediately. When I applied for the boards and commissions, 

my availability was more flexible than it has now become. Last week, I had a successfully funded indiegogo 

campaign that will now allow me to leave for a comedy tour (amomination.com) of the southwest United 

States while creating a documentary film. Because this project will be time consuming and require me to 

travel fairly extensively this summer and fall, I believe it is best for me to be realistic about my current time 

commitments. I am grateful for having had the opportunity to serve on the board, and I offer my best wishes 

for its continued success. 

 

I love San Marcos, Texas with all of my heart, and I am hopeful that I will be able to serve my community in 

another capacity in 2016 when I have concluded the post-production portion of my current project. Thank 

you for understanding, and I’m certain I will see you on or near the river sooner rather than later.  

Truly, 

Kelly Stone, MA, CHES 

 


